
Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

[Planning]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 4-3-2025 10:47:38 am
noreply@como.gov <noreply@como.gov> Thu, Apr 3, 2025 at 10:47 AM
Reply-To: gkilfoil@gmail.com
To: planning@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  April 3rd, 2025 at 10:47AM (CDT).

Name: Glenna Kilfoil
Email Address: gkilfoil@gmail.com
Comments: I am writing concerning the short term rental application
 for the house at 212 Park deVille St. I have lived in the area for over 20 years and I am a neighbor within a half a block. I
do not feel this is an appropriate zoning for our neighborhood, it's a busy neighborhood but it's a quiet and well
established neighborhood and I think the short term rental tenants would be an interruption of that peace and quiet. I also
feel that it is too close to two of our schools where the children walk and ride bikes to and from school every school day. I
am also concerned that at that busy corner parking on the street may cause traffic issues and with the very steep
driveway residence are very likely to use the street for parking or for additional guests. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.
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